
Date Comment I&AP Project Response Respondent

05/04/2019 Good day Emile

 

Please ensure that a hard copy and CD is sent this office in order for it to be circulated to City 

departments for comment.

 

Kind Regards

City of Cape Town Brackenfell Crammix S24G Dear Clarissa,

Your e-mail correspondence dated 05 April 2019, refers. 

The initial round of Public Participation for the registration of I&APs has ended.

Please note that the S24G Application will be submitted to DEA&DP later this week. 

A copy of the S24G Application will be provided to your office in due course. 

Kind regards,

EnviroAfrica

INITIAL PUBLIC PARTICIPATION COMMENTS RECEIVED  - SECTION 24G APPLICATION FOR THE UNLAWFUL DEVELOPMENT OF A 25M HIGH TELECOMMUNICATION MAST ON PORTION 47 OF FARM NO. 222, CRAMMIX ROAD, BRACKENFELL, WESTERN CAPE

A. INITIAL COMMENTS RECEIVED ON PORTION 47 OF FARM NO. 222, CRAMMIX ROAD, BRACKENFELL, WESTERN CAPE


